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On 14-16 March 2023, Embassy of Japan, Cultural Section, held a Japanese Film Festival at Main 

Campus of University of Namibia (UNAM). In  collaboration with UNAM and Japan Foundation, the 

total of three movies, “Every Day a Good Day”, ”Dad’s Lunch Box” and “I Wish” were played.  During  

the Film Festival, there was also a cultural stand , aimed at  introducing  Japanese culture as well as 

Japanese Government Scholarship, which the Embassy informed Namibian students to   apply for  

every year. 

On the opening night , 14th of March, Ambassador Nishimaki gave remarks, introducing  the three 

movies, and Ms. Alina Uusiku, Researcher and a Grant Management Coordinator at UNAM  and  

former MEXT scholarship student, shared her full experience regarding the scholarship from the 

application process and her stay  in Japan to the students attending the movie nights. 

Many students commented, that their interests toward Japanese Culture, Japanese important 

Values and Lifestyles got enhanced and some students showed  wishes to study in Japan.  
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Remarks by Ambassador Nishimaki 


